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12522 05 E 28 November 2005

TO SECRETARIES OF DELEGATION FOR DISTRIBUTION TO MEMBERS AND ASSOCIATE 
MEMBERS OF THE ECONOMICS AND SECURITY COMMITTEE

Re: Calendar of visits 2006

Dear Member,

Please find enclosed the Calendar of activities for the Economics and Security Committee in 2006. 
The exact dates of some of the visits are still to be confirmed but this will give you and your 
members a rough idea of next year's agenda. I will of course send you an updated calendar with 
exact dates once these are confirmed.

I also include an updated list of Committee and Sub-Committee officers following the session in 
Copenhagen.

Below are links to all the reports and resolutions that were adopted by the Committee at the 
Session in Copenhagen:

Reports:

http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=672 - Policy Implications of the Risk Society
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=685 - Economic Transition in the Middle East and 
North Africa
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=674 - An Emerging China and the Transatlantic 
Economy
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=809 - Russian-Chinese Trade and Economic Co-
operation: Current Situation, Problems and Prospects

Resolutions:
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=832 - Advancing the Doha Development Agenda
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=826 - Forging a Transatlantic Policy Towards 
China
http://www.nato-pa.int/Default.asp?SHORTCUT=825 - Mounting an International Defence Against 
Avian Influenza

Finally, we can confirm that the Committee's annual meeting at the OECD will take place on 
Wednesday 22 February 2006. The tentative topics for the meeting are: An Overview of the World 
Economy, Global Energy Markets, the Chinese Economy, and Managing the Risk of Natural 
Disasters. In addition, all members of the NATO PA Economics and Security Committee will be 
invited to a special OECD High Level Parliamentary Seminar on Thursday 23 February. This 
meeting will also engage non-NATO parliamentarians in a dialogue on Employment Challenges 
facing the OECD with a particular focus on migration issues and social welfare policies. Please 
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note that the meetings at the OECD are open to all Member Delegations as well as members of 
the Austrian, Finnish, Swiss and Swedish Delegations.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding any of the above.

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Cook
Director of the Economics and Security Committee
pcook@nato-pa.int


